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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Mon Apr 29 2024 
Public  Submission by Melissa Wolters. 

My name is Melissa and I live in Logan, Qld. I am a Carer for my children and Mother. My daughter had health 
concerns before she was born however I opted not to have any testing that may have harmed her.  
If you want to argue that an unborn baby is not human and unable to access basic human rights, then the 
least you can do is accept that a baby born alive is a human and therefore should be allowed basic human 
rights like the rest of us.  
The most fundamental responsibility of the Government is to care for the most vulnerable. The government 
wants to uphold "what's in the best interest of the child" in another bill and yet they want to say that these 
helpless babies are not children because they were not chosen by the parents.  
Please don't let these poor children suffer such a painful death because they were an inconvenience in the 
lives of their parents bad choices. Please put yourselves in their place, and see the destruction not only on 
their abcdy and souls but also the long term trauma that will affect and has affected the medical field and most 
likely the parents.  
I urge the committee to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislations as the current legislation is 
inhumane.  

Sincerely, Melissa Wolters 
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